
Actively working to keep OUR Hospital Current 

July 30th , 2020 

Municipality of Brockton 
c/o Mayor Chris Peabody 
100 Scott Street, Box 68 
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 

Dear Mayor Peabody, 

Thank you once again, for your generous gift of $200,000 to the CT Scan Campaign. 
Your ongoing support is appreciated. 

I would like to remind you of your final installment of $50,000 for year 2020. 

Please know your support means a great deal to the Walkerton & District Hospital 
Foundation. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about your gift, please do not hesitate to 
call Brittany at 519-881-0441 or wdhfoundation@sbghc.on.ca. 

On behalf of the WDHF we thank you for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Brittany Hawkins 
Foundation Coordinator 
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